
 
 
14th October 2021 
 
 
Deputy David Cullinane TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 

     
      
Re PQ 47215 21: To ask the Minister for Health the percentage of healthcare expenditure which was 
generated by private, voluntary and out-of-pocket contributions for each of the years 2018, 2019, 2020 and to 
date in 2021; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  Your PQ above has 
been referred to me for response.  
 
I spoke to Daniel Keating of your office on 12/10/21.  Daniel confirmed that your request centers around the 
breakdown of the HSE budget, distinguishing between government funding and funds from other sources 
(among those mentioned by Daniel on the call – private patient income, car parking fees etc.) 
 
This information is available from the HSE website at the following link 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/corporate/annualrpts.html, with all HSE Annual Reports and 
Financial Statements listed from 2005 to 2020. The data is compiled on an annual basis, therefore data for 
2021 is not available at this time. 
 
For each year 2018, 2019 and 2020 the HSE Annual Report and Financial Statements (AFS) contain an Analyses 
of Overall HSE Income and the notes to the AFS break each element down in more detail. 
For your convenience, I have attached the HSE AFS 2020 – see Appendix 1(separate pdf file) to this letter. 
 

1. Financial Overview Table 1 Pg 97 
2. Notes 3 to 5, Pgs 142 to 144.  

Note 3 Department of Health Revenue and Capital Grant 
Note 4 HSE Patient Income and  
Note 5 Other Income.   

 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at sarah.anderson1@hse.ie or tel: 087 9423319.   
 

Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh Airgeadais 
Feidhmeannacht na 

Seirbhíse Sláinte 
Seomra 125, Ospidéal 

Dr. Steevens 
BÁC 8 

Office of the Chief Financial Officer 
Health Service Executive 

Room 125, Dr Steevens 
Hospital 
Dublin 8 
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
_________________ 
Sarah Anderson  
General Manager Corporate Finance  
National Finance Division, HSE  
Email: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie 
Tel: 087 9423319 
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